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As a doctor who works in the Emergency Department being able to vote by mail 

allows me to be able to participate in the voting process. It would be difficult to get 

time off or to get to the voting booth in person due to my very erratic schedule. 

Please do not do away with voting by mail. It is safe and it allows more people to 

vote.  


